
 

 

Addendum #3 

TOWN OF WAYLAND 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

#19-1017-IFB 

STONE’S BRIDGE STABILIZATION 

 

NOTE:  Submission deadline remains Tuesday, July 24, 2018 at 2:00 PM 

The Town of Wayland is issuing this addendum to provide information that was not provided in the 

original IFB package, as well as provide clarifications based upon questions received from 

Contractors relative to the project. 

 

Acknowledgement of receipt of this addendum is required in all submitted bids. 

 

This addendum provides responses to the following questions: 

 
1. What type of monitoring system will be required to make sure that the bridge is not deflecting 

more than the specified amount? 

Response:  Survey points should put on the bridge and monitored with a level. 

 

Issued July 20, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


